Liz O’Brien

June 10, 2021

Siuslaw National Forest
Attn: Katie Isackson
3200 Jefferson Way
Corvallis OR 97331

SUBJECT: ATV NOISE

Our family has a second home on Woahink Lake, and we have been appalled by the
amount of ATV noise that invades our serenity. The high pitch squealing is constant
during the summer months and weekends year around. It doesn’t abate until much
after dark. We realize that water carries sound, but the noise level is ridiculous.

We have no problem with power boat noise since we can see and enjoy the activities
from our deck, and the noise isn’t constant or at such a screeching level. Plus the
boaters are finished by the time we are trying to sleep.

| know that nothing will be done — it sounds like it will only be getting louder.

However, we wanted you to know that we and our neighbors do not appreciate the
noise from ATV’s. One neighbor said that if they weren’t allowed so close to residential
areas, it might help. We certainly don’t want to deny them their recreation, but
courtesy to others seems to be missing.

We appreciate this opportunity to voice our opinion. If you should want to contact me,
my info is attached.

Thank you,
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